
LAUGHLIN INSIGHTS 

NEWS & STORIES 

Dear Hunt Military Communities Residents, 

Happy New Year! 

Hoping this finds you well after the 
holidays and ready for 2022. At Hunt 
Military Communities, this is a time for our 
teams to reflect on the past year and prepare 
for what I know will be exciting changes 
coming for our residents. In 2022, HMC 
will strive to meet and exceed the needs of 
our residents by focusing on several key 
areas.

Our main area of concern is your Resident Experience and 
the delivery of service by our team. Focus groups will be utilized at 
many communities so that we can better understand any perceived 
shortcomings and actively seek to improve our service to you. We 
are committed to the long-term health of our communities and by 
continuing to develop programs and services that benefit our 
residents, we hope to see our communities continue to flourish. 
Please stay tuned for updates on these, and other, programs. Again, 
Happy New Year and best wishes for a happy, healthy, and 
successful year! 

All the best,

Brian Stann
Hunt Military Communities
President & Chief Executive Officer
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2022 
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Happy New Year from your Laughlin Family 
Housing Team!

    Our President’s Message 

SAVE THE DATE! 
Jan. 1st - BAH change becomes 

effective
Please be sure to drop off a copy of your in your End of Month 
January LES or email it to us at laughlin@huntcompanies .com, 
please include your address on the subject line. 

Jan. 5- Jan. 6 Minol tech on site
Just a friendly heads up a Minol tech will be on site doing some 
meter maintenance. Specific homes to be visited will be sent an 
email. 

Jan. 12th - New Resident Brief 
New resident information brief (1 of 2) mandatory for for all new 

move ins. 

Jan. 19th - National Popcorn Day
Stop by our office for a freshly popped bag of popcorn and help us 
celebrate this movie staple. 

Jan. 26th - New Resident Brief 
New resident information brief (2 of 2) mandatory for for all new 
move ins. 

Jan. 27th - Winter Craft
Join us for a wintery weather craft at the Community Center. 

Please RSVP before 5pm on Jan. 24th.

ComingSoon!
Resident Appreciation/Gratitude Week 
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COMING SOON! 

2022 BAH Rates Are Out

As we celebrate the beginning of a new year, 
we would like to thank you for choosing to live 

at Laughlin Family Housing.   

In agreement with your lease, Rent is equal to 
the BAH with dependent rate for the Laughlin 
Air Force Base Duty Postal Code.  2022 rates 

are posted and can be found at http://
www.defensetravel.dod.mil/site/bah.cfm under 

the Basic Allowance for Housing Tab 
Please remember if your current BAH is higher 

than the new rate you will be grandfathered 
(continue to receive) your current rate.  

ADVANCED PAYERS (Guard and Reserves) 
If you are an advanced rent payer, the January 
2022 BAH Rate is due January 1, 2022.  Please 

make sure your January rent is adjusted 
accordingly.  

ARREARS PAYERS (Active Duty Air Force who 
pay via allotment) For arrears payers, the 

adjustment for the January 2022 rent payment 
will be collected with your January 1, 2022 

allotment at the end of January. 

If you have any questions regarding your new 
2021 rate or to confirm the exact amount that 

will be pulled on your allotment, please contact 
our office at 830-298-1701.

In an effort to confirm all BAH/Rental 
rates for 2022 we will be requiring all 

Active Military members to submit 
their end of month LES for January. 

You can bring it by our office or email 
it to us at 

laughlin@huntcompanies.com. 

Don't forget to be on the lookout 
for our "Save the Date" and "Did You 

Know Flyers" for important 
community information. 

Your Laughlin Family 
Housing Team

Community Director—Mari Cervantes 

Community Supervisor –Claudia De Leon 

Maintenance Director—Alma Balderas 

Maintenance Supervisor—Joe Arizpe 

Leasing Specialist —Gabby Rodriguez Resident 

Service Specialist —Melinda Velasquez 

Resident Service Specialist —Liz Fuentes 

Maintenance Techs—Robert Uribe 

Maintenance Tech—Ivan Muniz 

Maintenance Tech—Alvaro Portillo 

Maintenance Tech—Alejandro Cuevas 

Maintenance Tech—Pedro Sanchez 

Contact Us  

8550 Edwards Street, Del Rio, TX 78840

Phone: 830-298-1701 

Facebook: @LaughlinFamilyHousing 

Email: laughlin@huntcompanies.com 
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